
Well Everyone, it's Official! The Christmas party is on! Dates are December 11-13, 2020. We 

are back at the Days Inn in Port Richey, Fl. You can make your reservations now by calling 

the Day's Inn at 727-869-9999. Be sure to mention the Museum of Vanning Christmas party. 

The flyer should be ready this week with lots more info. PM me if you need anything else or 

have questions. Just wanted to give you a little sneek peek at this year’s artwork! Stay safe 

and Keep on Vannin! 

 

 


